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Welcome to Our Summer Newsletter
ǒ Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
Welcome to our Summer Newsletter. We hope you enjoy hearing about the many activities, 
clubs, events and initiatives which took place in our school over the last few months.

Mercy Beaumont is a vibrant school community and we aim to nurture the talents of our 
students with a wide range of opportunities. We hope that there is something for everyone.

None of this would be possible without our dedicated staff who give of their own time so 
freely to provide these opportunities for our students. A huge thank you to all of them.

We wish you all a very happy and enjoyable summer and look forward to another exciting 
year in 23-24.
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Our Student Council

Å Meets regularly

Å Discusses school 

issues

Å Discusses school 

policies

Å Plans fundraising

Å Attends CEIST 

Leadership 

Conference

Å Presents an 

Annual Report to 

Board of 

Management
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Student Councilin November collected food for for St Vincent de Paul


